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SNACK POLICY 

 

Dear Parents, עמו"ש 
 
 Yeshiva Torah Vodaas is proud to inform you that we are continuing our "snack 

policy". The goal of this policy is to be sensitive to children who are allergic to 

certain foods, as well as lowering the sugar intake throughout the day, and eliminate 

competition. 
 

 In order for this to happen, the Yeshiva will be providing snack for our 

Talmidim in Nursery - Fourth Grade every day (i.e. pretzels, aleph bais cookies, 

popcorn, graham crackers, etc.) If your son would like an additional fresh fruit or 

vegetables in addition to our snack, (not a fruit roll up, but a fresh fruit such as an 

apple or banana), you may send that in with him. 
 

 Also, drinks are to be limited to water bottles or fruit juice only - no sweet 

drinks, such as mondo or punch. 

 

 The cost for the snack is $65.00 for the year per child. Please 

send in the money in the attached envelope marked "snack 

program" and seal it. Please send it in as soon as possible. 
 

If you would like to send a check, please make it payable to 

Yeshiva Torah Vodaath. 
 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Yeshiva, extension #212.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Rabbi Shmuel Goldstein Rabbi Asher Sabo 
Mr. Isaac Fink Mrs. Aviva Miska 

 

 


